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Dear Parent/Guardian, 

                                     Enrolment Packs are now available for Parents/Guardians of incoming 1st year 

students looking to enrol in Coláiste Pobail Acla for the academic year 2022/2023. In the enrolment pack 

you will find: 

• Application form for Admission 

• Acceptance form for Admission 

• Subject option form for 1st Year 

• Gaeltacht Recognition Scheme Form 

• Frequently Asked Questions 

 

All forms are available on our school website under Downloads – Other Documents. Alternatively, you can 

request an enrolment pack and we will send it to you in the post. Email info@cpacla.ie to request an 

enrolment pack. The enrolment process will begin on Friday 11th March until Friday 25th March. Usually 

we would invite students into the school but unfortunately this year due to COVID-19 in the community 

that is not possible.  

I can tell you however that there has been significant investment in the school over the past couple of years 

with state of the art equipment now throughout the school.   

The entrance exam for incoming first year students will take place at the end of August when students start 

1st year. There will be further information on this and in relation to 1st year Team Building/Transition to 

Post Primary school workshops, which will take place provisionally on Wednesday 24th August 2022 (this 

date is subject to change). 

The deadline for the submission of all forms is Friday 25/03/22. If you have any questions at all in relation 

to the enrolment process or about aspects of school life in Coláiste Pobail Acla please email info@cpacla.ie 

 

 

 

Is mise le meas, 

 

Paul Fahy 

 

Principal  
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